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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Hampshire Music Service Ukulele Club 

 
We are very excited to be able to offer Ukulele Club again to children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, which will 
be run by Hampshire Music Service. 
 
The club will start on Thursday 11th January 2024 from 3.15pm to 4.15pm and will run until Thursday 
21st March 2024. 
 
There are 24 spaces available and these will be offered on a first come first served basis. After this, your 
child will be placed on a waiting list. Due to the popularity of this club, there is a £10 non-refundable 
contribution towards the sessions, the rest of which will be heavily subsidised by the school, which must 
be paid upfront through Arbor.  
 
To confirm your child’s place, there are two things that need to be done. Firstly, please sign up on 
Arbor. Secondly, please complete and return the permission slip shown below to the school office as soon 
as possible so that we know how your child is getting home. Children who are not signed up on 
Arbor will not be able to attend. Please speak to the school office if you need any help with this. 
Only once both of these things are completed, will your child be eligible for a place. 
 
The club will be held in Year 5 Puffins classroom and children will leave through the school office when 
the club finishes at 4.15pm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Dawkins 
Year 5 Teacher/Music Lead 
 

 
Hampshire Music Service Ukulele Club Dates 11/1/24 – 21/3/24 

 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………….  Class:……………………………… 
 
My child will walk home alone after the club at 4.15pm. 
 
My child will be collected at the end of the club at 4.15pm.  
 
Parent Name and Signature: …………………………………………………………           Date: ………………………… 


